
From: Larry Campbell < >  

Sent: Sunday, February 9, 2025 1:15 PM 

To: Emily Bryant <ebryant@islandstrust.bc.ca> 

Subject: GL-PLRZ220240003 

 

I am writing is support of the application listed above.  I do so for a number of reasons. 

 

First, Leif Palmberg is a long time resident of Galiano and as such has contributed in many ways 

both personally and professionally.  He is industrious, honest and a well respected citizen. His 

application reinforces his commitment to the citizens of Galiano Island by providing services 

that are desperately needed.  Sawn lumber and gravel are needed as the island grows and 

supports the people who live here. 

 

Second, Leif has respected the process in place and according to the planners report, has fulfilled 

his obligations. The planners have ensured that relevant concerns have and will be addressed as 

Leif moves forward. 

 

I realize that this  while this application will not come to fruition for many years.  However, the 

building blocks put in place at the beginning will ensure a large measure of success.  Galiano 

needs work for people.  Galiano needs services for people.  This application addresses both. 

 

Thank you for your attention 

 

 

Hon. Larry Campbell 

 

Galiano Island 

 

 


